
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
August 19, 2018 (District picnic was last week) 
Attendance: 53 
Church Fund:   $2678.49 
Missions Fund:   $312.51 
Total Offering: $2991.00 
 
 

 
Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk  (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller,    (717) 926-9197 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
 

 
 
Elder Team: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk   (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller    (717) 926-9197 
Bob Horlacher    (717) 304-9317 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 

 

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For church openings in September, please contact 
Les Frey: (717) 304-9726 or (717) 272-9988 

 

 
Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042 

(717) 274-1521 
gingrichschurch@comcast.net 

gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 
 

September 2, 2018 
 

Prelude     

                 

Welcome    Tom Turley 

    

Congregational Singing   The Music Team   

   

Offering  

 

Children’s Worship   

   

Scripture   Matthew 18:12-24 

 

Sermon  “Spending Time in the Mountains with Jesus- 

   Jesus’ Mountain Rescue Service”   

     Pastor Jim Schwenk 

 

Song of Response  The Music Team 

 

Sharing Time 

 

Closing Song   The Music Team 

 

Benediction 

  

  



 
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 

 
 Tuesday, Sept 4 Sewing Circle      8 a.m. 
 Thursday, Sept 6 Prayer Meeting  7 p.m. 
  

 
Church Retreat: October 19-21 

 
Pastor’s office hours: Please call Pastor Jim at 717-769-0390  

for schedule updates or to schedule an appointment. 
 

Church Office hours: Wed & Fri: 7 a.m – 9 a.m. 
Bulletin Deadline is Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

 
▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪  

 
September 9, 2018 

 
 Worship Leader: Tom Turley 
 Music: The Music Team 
 Children’s Worship:  
 Scripture: Acts 1:6-11 
 Sermon: “Spending Time in the Mountains with Jesus- 

    The Mountains of Promise” 
 Speaker: Pastor Jim Schwenk  
 Sound: Ed Copenhaver  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remembering in Prayer our Missionaries and Service Workers 
 

              Stuart & Amaris Allan              Michael Clancy 
                           EMM                          Derek Hershey 
                   Brenden Hoover                       Jubilee 
             Bob & Miriam Phillips          Travis & Charis Spann 
            Ryan & Bethany Umble           Vision Care Ethiopia 

 
 

Announcements 
 
 
MCC School Kits 
Today is the last day to hand in your filled school kits for MCC. 
 
 
Everence Can Help With Medicare 
Make starting Medicare an easy step. Gain confidence and clarity 
about moving to Medicare with guidance from Everence, a faith-based 
organization that partners with our church. Attend workshops to learn 
your key steps to get Medicare, how to move from current coverage, 
and enrollment details and deadlines. Visit everence.com/easy-step. 
 
 
LMC Collection 
LMC is collecting school supplies for The School District of 
Lancaster, kids K-5, now through October. There is more information 
on the bulletin board if you’d like to help. 
 
 
Thank You 
Thanks for all the expressions of concern for our journey through the 
tick bite & treatment for Babesia, the cards, visits & prayers. We love 
our church family- Bob & Jean Weaver 
 
 
Church Office Hours 
Please note that the church office hours are changing back to 
mornings, beginning this week, for the fall. 
 
 
Retreat Reminder 
Don’t forget your retreat registration and deposit is due by Sept 30! 


